February 19, 1990

Mr. Andrew Gilman
Toxicological Advisor
Health Protection Branch
Health and Welfare
Tunney's Pasture

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0OL2

Dear Andy,

Re: Great lakes United Project Proposals

Just to let you know that I received Phil Weller's draft proposals
after he had left for vacation on Friday. I imagine you will
‘require some more detail, especially for the second project
reviewing health regulations. I just wanted to let you know that
GLU president John Jackson and I are willing to substantially
revise these proposals this week, after you have had a preliminary
look at them.

Yours truly,

GREAT LAKES UNITED

Sarah Miller

Director

c/o Canadian Environmental Law Association
517 College Street, Suite 401
Toronto, Ontario
M6G 4A2
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